
Ben White House Records
1985 – 1991
To access these records: Please contact Save the Children Fund Queensland :

Postal Address: PO Box 3060, South Brisbane QLD 4101

Phone: (07) 3199 0502

Email: peta.nichol@savethechildren.org.au
Records Location These records are held by Save the Children Fund, Queensland (1919 - current)

Details
The Ben White House records are held by
Save the Children Fund Queensland and contain some records relating to former residents.

Records
The publication Missing Pieces (2001) states that Save the Children holds the following records exist in relation to
former residents of Ben White House:

Register of children 1985-1987
Placement forms 1985-1987
Resident meeting minutes:
20 Jan 1991- 21 April 1991
Day books:
Jan 1987-Dec 1987
June 1988-Dec 1988
Jan 1989-April 1989
June 1989-Oct 1989
Jan 1990- June 1991
April 1991-May 1991
Some client related files

More info

Organisations in these records
Related Organisations

Ben White House (February 1980 - May 1991)

Records

mailto:peta.nichol@savethechildren.org.au
https://findconnect.efront.digital/entity/save-the-children-fund-queensland/
https://findconnect.efront.digital/entity/ben-white-house/


Related Contact Details
Save the Children Fund Queensland - Contact Details
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